August 5, 2016

To: Mayor and City Council Members

From: Douglas G. Faseler %d/
City Manager MV’// Zdplen

Re: Budget Workshop

Please bring your copy of the budget for our workshop for discussion. Staff will be available to
address any questions City Council may have.

After the budget workshop, and the vote on the tax rate notice, staff will update Council on
discussions regarding the SSLGC Guadalupe Project.

C.c. Susan Caddell
Rick Cortes



